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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleague,

Over recent years, the incidence rates of brain metastatic
disease have risen to levels comparable to those of primary
brain tumors. Nevertheless, clinical efforts in trials on brain
metastatic disease remain relatively understudied, just as
initiating basic research projects on this topic. In addition
to significant variations between different tumor lineages
and primary sites giving rise to brain metastases, many still
unknown factors seem to influence the likelihood for
developing this fatal complication. The development of
therapeutic—or preventive—strategies is in urgent need of
basic scientific data.

This Issue presents a cross section of the various fronts of
current research activity in this highly variated and
complicated field.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Cancers is an international online journal addressing both
clinical and basic science issues related to cancer research.
The journal is publishing in Open Access format, which will
certainly evolve to ensure that the journal takes full
advantage of the rapidly changing world of information
and knowledge dissemination. It publishes high-quality
clinical, translational, and basic science research on cancer
prevention, initiation, progression, and treatment, as well
as other related topics, particularly to capture the most
seminal studies in the rapidly growing area of immunology,
immunotherapy, and tumor microenvironment.
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